
         

                                                                                                                          

 

  
 
                                                         Date:  25.04.2023 
 
To 
Corporate Relationship Department 
The BSE Ltd., 
PJ Towers, Dalal Street 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Sub: Intimation of receipt of Consent For Establishment (CFE) 
 
With reference to our earlier communication dated 26th October, 2022, in respect of receipt of 

Final approval for setting up of a Multi- Product Free Trade Warehousing Zone (FTWZ/SEZ) in 

Andhra Pradesh, we wish to inform you that the Company has obtained Consent For 

Establishment(CFE) from Andhra Pradesh Pollution Control Board (APPCB) at Ankulapaturu 

Village, Chillakur Mandal, Tirupati District, Andhra Pradesh in the area admeasuring 53.81. Ha 

(132.96 Acres) in Chennai-Bengaluru Industrial Corridor (CBIC) at Krishnapatnam Node. 

 
This is for your information and records 
 
Kindly take the same on record. 
 
Thanking you 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
For VSF Projects Limited 
 
 
 
B N Murthy 
Chairman & Managing Director 
(DIN: 00073068) 
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